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The Lion at Wendlebury is an early 18th century public house.

The property has undergone extensive refurbishment including the building of a new kitchen wing and the rebuilding of a barn and outbuilding range to the rear. This proposal covers the addition of an external solid construction pizza oven/hearth.

I am unable to support this application. The chimney is a large and somewhat obtrusive structure and not part of the usual vernacular features you would expect to find on ‘ye average’ 18th century coaching inn. Historically such a feature or its earlier equivalent may well be found within a forge but not constructed on the external wall of the main building.

Recommend refusal.
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